
From the Principal’s Desk:  

Dear STM families, 

Welcome back! I hope everyone had a 
pleasant and relaxing summer.  This school 
year we have approximately 32 new families 
that have joined our STM family. I would like 
to extend a heartfelt welcome to all of 
them!  We are so delighted to be back at 
school with the students beginning a new 
school year, especially after the two week 
delayed start. It was incredible to see all their 
smiling faces on the first day of school, as well 
as the parents!  Thank you to our extra-
ordinary PTO for starting our school year off 
again with remarkable sidewalk chalk art!  We 
also started the school year with a backpack 
blessing for all our students by Fr. Willie at our 
first All School Mass.  I would like to remind 
everyone that our Parent Night is Tuesday, 
September 9th, beginning at 6 PM in the gym. 
Please be sure to attend to gather some 
information, meet the teachers, and see the 
classrooms – as well as the new floors!  Your 
support of our school and your child’s 
education is what makes this school so 
magnificent. I truly believe in the partnership 
between home and school.  We have the 
Walk-a-thon, Bingo, and Grandparents Day all 
coming up soon so please be sure to watch 
your email and your child’s backpack for more 
information.  It is going to be a glorious school 
year!  Have a very blessed and healthy week. 

Blessings, 
Mrs. Sonja Keane 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

   

         

  

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

More News 
Weekly newsletter of St. Thomas More Catholic School 

 September 3, 2025 

www. stmelgin.org 

Attendance Line: 

(847) 742-3959 ext. 154 

Upcoming events: 

Tues, Sep 9 Parent Night, 6 pm 
Wed, Sep 10 STM  PTO meeting, 7 pm 
Sat, Sep 13 STM Parish BINGO 
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Sidewalk Art Welcome 

Students, families, faculty, and staff 
were all welcomed back to a new 
school year with artistic and 
inspirational sidewalk chalk draw-
ings. A huge thank you goes out to 
our amazing PTO who carries on this 
tradition every school year. The night 
before the first day of school, parent 
volunteers create drawings to excite 
and inspire students for the school 
year ahead.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Blessing 

Last week, during the teachers’ in-

service, Fr. Dario walked through 

the entire school building and 

blessed with holy water the 

classrooms, school grounds, and 

people present. He said prayers 

for a blessed and productive 

school year. Normally the blessing 

occurs during the first week of 

school when students are in 

attendance, but Fr. Dario’s travel 

schedule prohibited it this year.  
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